
Unions calls for statutory staffing levels in 
eldercare

 Netherlands 

The FNV trade union has submitted proposals to the government to set staffing 
levels in eldercare. The union wants to see two workers for every eight residents 
and emphasises that there should be a balance of different skill levels. FNV argues 
that this is a crucial measure that will help improve recruitment and retention in the 
sector by ensuring that workers are not overworked and have enough time to spend 
with clients.
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